
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Okay, we know your photos from yesteryear are probably buried in a shoe box in the garage or in 
storage somewhere like your attic, but now is the time to go searching for those long lost photos!   
Dust off those scrapbooks and share your favourite personal photos from your years at Queen’s!! 
 
Who cares what we were wearing (beer-soaked leather jackets, old 
coveralls, or just plain pj’s!!) or that we were covered in purple dye every 
weekend.  You’ve gotta admit, we thought we were pretty cool back then!!   
 
Help us document the candid parts of our great class by adding 
your old personal photos to our Sci ’83 slide show. 
 

  We really want your pictures!!! 
Our plan is to put together a slide presentation to run at the 
Saturday night dinner to relive some memories.  
 

We'd love it if you would send us 
some of your favourite photos!! 

 
To submit your photos, please save your pictures in JPEG format at 
preferably 800x600 pixels/ 300 dpi and send them to:  

Queens.Science83@gmail.com.  If you prefer to send bulk photos by cd-rom or other 
format, send an email to Ginny at hardygm@gmail.com for an address. 
Please provide your photos no later than September 12th so we have 
time to include them in the show!! 

 
Please include your name and email address, the names of the people in each photo, and a 
brief sentence or two as a caption of what the picture’s about, when or where it was taken, 
and the name of the photographer. 

Looking forward to seeing all of you at  
  our Reunion in September!!!!! 

 
 


